Request to conduct a fundraiser to benefit
The Hammonton Cancer Foundation

Thank you for considering hosting a fundraiser to benefit our Foundation. Please take a
moment to fill in the information below and return to the address below at least 2-3 weeks
prior to your event. One of our members will then contact you to discuss.

We appreciate your support!

Contact Name/Organization:

Phone #:

Email:

What is the nature of the fundraiser:

What is the date(s):

Where will the fundraiser take place:

Will you advertise? If yes, what method will you be using; (circle) email, social media,
phone calls, newspaper, flyers

Fundraiser will be in Memory or in Honor of (name of the person(s)

THE HAMMONTON CANCER FOUNDATION
PO Box 1066 - Hammonton, NJ 08037

www.HammontonCancerFoundation.org



